Principal’'s Message

Hi Families!

Who could have imagined that the spring of
2020 would have been such a challenge? [ am
very proud of all our students and teachers
who worked online! This wouldn't have been
possible without the help of all our wonderful
REDHAWK friends and families!

During our summer break, please continue to
read and practice math facts to avoid the
“Summer Slide”.

Your child may still continue to log onto
DREAMBOX and our Summer Learning
Contract and reading logs are posted on our
website.

Students who complete this contract will not
only increase in their ability to read and
master their math facts but will be rewarded
with a grand prize drawing!

I would also like to wish a fond farewell to our
5th graders. I know they are prepared to take
on the challenges and opportunities that await
them in Middle School.

Walch Ouf MiddLe School,

Here i Comel

Also, Mrs. Skipper and Mrs. Gaukler have
retired! I want to thank all of them for their
many years of service to the children of New
Hanover County Schools!

We will miss you dearly but are so excited for
you to be entering this new stage in your

lives.

THANK YOU!
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Finally, to our parents, thank you for trusting
the Williams staff with your children each day.
I look forward to working with you to
overcome the challenges that the 20/21 school
year may bring.

As the summer unfolds, I will be updating you
on plans for reopening schools. As always, if
you have questions or would like to speak with
me about your child’s progress, please feel free
to contact me by phone at 910-350-2150 or
email me at amy.oots@nhcs.net

Enjoy your Summer!

Mrs. Oots
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